
 

03/09/2015 

Dear Ms Payne  

Thank you for your email dated 03/09/2015 we are most grateful for your early responses. It is good 

to read that CDC has been in discussion with all the relevant bodies since 2009 regarding the 

wastewater issues for the Chichester area and that the data and approach used is appropriate and 

satisfied that the conclusions made are correct. This is good news as all the data will be readily 

available and to hand. I have to assume this data is not the same as the data  available and 

presented to the general public on the CDC web site and would be of far greater detail? I would like 

to request a copy of that data as presented to these relevant bodies.   

You say that my interpretation of the data supplied by you is different to the one taken by CDC. Until 

CDC answers all my questions that I have present in my last email and present to me its formula 

used to arrive at its headroom figures it is the only one that I can take and therefore present to a 

Planning Inspectors and/or a High Court Judge. 

As you rightly say this is a complex matter and I may be taking a simplistic approach regarding the 

headroom numbers and the waste water generated by the previous use of some of the sites. 

However If CDC has as claimed spare headroom capacity at Apuldram WwTWs even after it has 

allocated all the headroom numbers in the new CLP and for the life time of that plan then the waste 

water generated  by previous use should not be an issue and CDC should very easily be able to  

address my concerns and claims. 

 I did not believe that CDC would need or want  to get embroiled in  a site by site analyzation and all 

the ramification that analyzation could raise especially regarding the housing numbers that have 

been put forward by CDC for the Chichester City area. However I’m more than happy to do this and  I 

must assume for you to make that statement CDC must have data available to them on a site by site 

basis and would be most grateful if you could present  to  me  that  data for all these sites  should 

CDC need  to take this route to justify its headroom numbers     

 

If you feel you are no longer unable to answer the questions raised in my last email and this one 

could you please pass theses relevant emails on to a colleague in the CDC that could as these 

questions do need to be answered and must be answered. 

I look forward to your earliest reply. 

Kind Regards  

Paul Knappett 

 

    

    


